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RISE AWARD WINNERS: 
Respect:  Freya Tyson – for showing Mrs Ballard 
respect in PE by listening really well to instructions 
Improve: George Price – for persevering with his 
independent work in phonics  
Succeed: Mikey Turner – for great work in phonics 
identifying trigraph sounds 
Excel:  Imogen Partridge – for trying really hard to 
name 2D and 3D shapes 
 
HANDWRITER OF THE WEEK: 
George Price 
 
THIS WEEK’S BUSY LEARNING: 

 Phonics Bug sounds – oi  ear  air 

 Adding and subtracting numbers 1-10 then 
1-20  

 Talking about our favourite stories 

 Discussing what a post person does 

 Writing letters and cards to send in the 
post 

 Addressing envelopes 

 Naming and describing 3D shapes 

 Making models with 3D shapes 

 PE with Mrs Ballard 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                    
THIS WEEK 

Welly Walk 
We had a fantastic welly walk on Wednesday morning 
around the village. The children showed immense 
amounts of care and compassion by litter picking 
through the village. We collected 3 shopping bags full 
of rubbish. The children were very proud of 
themselves but also quite surprised at the amount of 
rubbish collected. We have reported our findings to 
Mr Mendum and suggested that the rest of the 
school consider how they could care for their local 
area. 
 
 NEXT WEEK 
 
Vet visit – Mrs Tyson 
Mrs Tyson (Freya’s Mum) has kindly volunteered to 
come in to school on Tuesday afternoon to talk to the 
children about her job as a vet. She will be bringing in 
a veterinary nurse and also a dog! 
 
Walk to the post box 
We are thinking about different jobs that people do. 
We have been learning about postmen and women 
and the journey of a letter. As part of their writing the 
children will be writing a letter home so please look 
out for a surprise in the post! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Helping at Home 

We have sent home some addition and subtraction challenges. Please support your children at home and 

send in any completed work that we can celebrate in school. 


